
Shellfish Conservation Committee 
September 11, 2017 
Bristol Town Hall 

 
Committee Members present:  Steve Lackovic, Ronald Poland, Steve Termine 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00pm. 
 
Minutes. 

The minutes of the July meeting were unanimously approved. 
 
New Business. 

Reviewed Hannah’s suggestions on the new ordinance.  Discussed a conservation 
policy and lottery plan for 2018. 

 
Old Business. 
 Reviewed updated information from PWA on the Pemaquid Watershed 

Development Plan. 
 Discussed commercial resident and non-resident statuses. 
 
Other Business. 

A portion of the North Branch recently opened and neither Bristol nor South 
Bristol received notice.  Lackovic reported he had not seen warden services much 
over the summer months. 
 

Adjournment at 8:20 pm.  The next meeting will be held on October 2 @ 7pm. 
Agenda items to include:  allocation numbers for DMR and review number of non-
resident recreational licenses 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rachel Bizarro 
 


